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! v ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President
| Nuclear Production Department
1 422 South Church Street !

Charlotte, NC 28242 !

I

Gentlemen:
,

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-414/85-26 -

!
i On July 15-19, 1985, NRC inspected activities authorized by NRC Construction ,

I Permit No. CPPR-117 for your Catawba facility. At the conclusion of the '

| inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed inspection report.

,
.

i Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these
i areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and

representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of activities'

in progress.

| Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were identified.

i. Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.
,

j Sincerely,
i
i

i

} Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2;

j Division of Reactor Projects

i

Enclosure:
I Inspection Report No. 50-414/85-26
}

i

; cc w/ encl:
,

vR. L. Dick, Vice President - Construction
i vd. W. Hampton, Station Manager

i bcc w/ encl:
I 5's. Johnson, ELD
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